
Yvonne Eames
639 Partridge Lake Road

Littleton, NH 03561

Littleton, July 24, 2015.

Attorney David Wiesner
Site Evaluation Committee
c/o Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street. Suite 10
Concord, NH 03 301-2429

Re: Northern Pass

Dear Attorney David Wiesner,

Enclosed is a letter mailed to Governor Hassan, it is our hope that after reading the
letter you will agree with the Citizen of New Hampshire how important it is for the
SEC to change the current version of the SEC rules in order to protect the beauty and
values the North Country.

Sincerely,

—

Yvonne Eames



Yvonne Eames
639 Partridge Lake Road

Littleton, NH 03561

Littleton, July 24, 2015.

Dear Governor Maggie Hassan,

Is it just me or have we grown weary of our representatives, who, while

campaigning, will promise to work for the Citizens, but once in office soon forget

their promise? Will the headlines in the paper read “Governor Hassan Stands With

The Citizens of New Hampshire?” or, will you be forever remembered for selling

us out to Hydro Quebec, because you did not pressure the SEC to stand with us and

protect our natural landscape from the Northern Pass?

Northern New Hampshire is renown for its beauty it brings millions of people and,

thereby tax revenue to the State. If the Northern Pass as presently proposed is

permitted it will put a permanent scar to a flawless face. We will never again be an

attraction to both tourists and potential residents who come here to experience the

peace, beauty and natural habitat of the North Country.

Sincerely,

Yvonne Eames


